Co-op 120

Unfortunately, as per a Directive issued by the Department of Education, students are not permitted to  go to their workplace. At this stage there are still a numbers of things that are up in the air as the schools are shut down indefinitely but I’ll keep you updated as need be.  Practical hours are not an issue so do not stress yourself over the fact that you are unable to complete the practical part of the course. Everyone he did extremely  well  on all of their early assignments so all students in the class were on track to end up with a very good mark in the course. With that said, still unresolved, is whether we are even able to give marks as it just may be a pass/fail as your Final Grade. I am not given clearance to release any current marks as grading is still not finalized and I will inform you when I receive any updated information . As mentioned, everyone was doing extremely well so there should be no concerns as to whether you are going to pass this course. Starting on Monday I am obligated to start putting small assignments up on my Teacher Page. I realize you have all completed the Theory part of the course and were in the Practical Phase so these assignments are totally optional. I also can't issue marks for the assignments as some students don't have access to the internet, however, if you wish to complete them I can give feedback. We hope to also secure Guest Speakers and I may post motivation speeches such as Ted Talks. We all realize this is a unique situation and everyone is doing their best to cope with a difficult time. As mentioned, it is an ongoing situation that is changing all the time and I will provide updates as new information is passed my way. Again, we all sympathize with you, especially since you were all looking forward to your graduation and all that comes with it. You all have my business card with my contact information so feel free to contact me anytime if you wish via text, email, or phone. Please try to stay positive but most of all stay safe!
Mike LeBlanc
